
 

 

WQ.182/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR SOCIAL SECURITY   

BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 24th APRIL 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 2nd MAY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Following the Minister’s response to Written Question 129/2023, in which she confirmed that the 

Employment Forum had completed its review of Zero Hours Contracts and that the final report would be 

published shortly, will the Minister commit to publishing the report, in full, by 2nd May 2023 or, failing 

that, release it to the Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel for its consideration?” 

 

Answer 

 

The Employment Forum’s report has been published today (2nd May 2023).  

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2023/wq.129-2023.pdf

